
March 2, 2022 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: City and County Superintendents of Education 

FROM: Eric G. Mackey 
State Superintendent of Education 

RE: Sunsetting Scantron 

Recently the Alabama State Department of Education (ALSDE) was notified that 
Scantron has made the difficult decision to discontinue the sale and support of 
Achievement Series, Performance Series, and Performance Series Express at the end 
of September 2022.     

Key information is as follows: 
• The last day to access Achievement Series and Performance Series is October 1,

2022.
• The last day to access Scantron Analytics is September 1, 2022.
• There will be no interruption to your Achievement Series and/or Performance Series

service or support for the remaining winter and spring testing windows.

The ALSDE is working with Scantron on a timeline for exporting data/information from 
the platform.  Following this memo, Scantron will provide information on how 
districts/schools can export information from both Achievement Series and 
Performance Series.   

If you have any questions concerning this, please contact Mrs. Maggie Hicks, Student 
Assessment, at 334-694-4817 or mhicks@alsde.edu. 

EGM/MH 

cc:   District Test Coordinators 
District Technology Coordinators 
Mrs. Angela Martin 
Mrs. Shanthia Washington 
Dr. Elisabeth Davis 
Mrs. Maggie Hicks 
Mr. David Pope 
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